
 

 

 

  

The Greenwich- Stow Creek Partnership PTO proudly presents: 

   A Halloween Treasure Trail 
Please join us for our Trick or Treating Spooktacular 

event on: 

Saturday - October 24, 2020 

From 5pm till 7pm 

Whom: All Students and Siblings whom DARE 

To follow the TRAIL 

 

Parents/ Guardians simply dress your children 
in their costumes, drive to the homes on the 
Trail, and Have Fun collecting the candy bags! 

 


